
FOURTH GENERATION INFORMATION SYSTEMS LTD 
CIN: L72200TG1998PLC029999 

Flat no: 301, SAAI PRIYA apart, H.No:6-3-663/7/6/301, Jaffer Ali Bagh, Somajiguda, Hyderabad-82. 
Phone:23376096,email:info@fgisindia.com 

Date: 28" June 2024 

To 
The General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 

Mumbai — 400 001 

Sub: Intimation of closure of Trading Window 

Ref: Scrip Code : 532403 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that 

the Trading Window for dealing in securities of the Company shall remain closed till 48 hours 
after the declaration of financial results for the quarter ended 30" June 2024. 

This is for your information and records 

Thanking You 

For Fourth Generation Information Systems Limited 

o —kre 
C N Somasekhara Redd 
Managing Director 
DIN: 02441810 


